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Dates for the diary 

22nd July—Last day of term—Finish at  

normal time 

7th September —school year begins for  

pupils 

We would like to say goodbye to Sarah Per-
kins and we wish her well in her new life in           
Thailand, also congratulations to Georgie, 
Stacey and Fabia who are all pregnant. We 
look forward to welcoming them back later 
in the year, we also welcome Sophie who is 
the new apprentice in the office. 

 

 

Thank you Kai for making a beautiful rainbow to welcome us back to school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Dinners – w/b 29/06/20 we will be on week 2 of the Summer  

reduced Menu. 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 

Option 1 

Fish & Chips Spaghetti 

bolognaise 

served 

with garlic 

bread 

 

 

NO PUPILS 

Spaghetti 

bolognaise 

served with 

garlic bread 

All day 

breakfast, 

sausage, 

egg, bacon 

& hash 

brown 

Main Meal 

Option 2 

Beef burger & 

chips 

Fish cake 

served 

with pota-

toes 

NO PUPILS Fish cake 

served with 

potatoes 

Vegetarian 

sausage, 

egg & hash 

brown 

 

 

Vegetables 

Baked beans Brocolli & 

mixed  

vegetables 

NO PUPILS Broccoli & 

mixed  

vegetables 

Baked 

beans &  

mushrooms 

     

 

Dessert/

Pudding 

Bakewell tart 

& custard  

 Selection 

of ice 

cream & 

yoghurts 

NO PUPILS Bakewell 

tart & cus-

tard 

Selection of 

ice cream & 

yoghurts 



 

 

Breakfast program 

Our breakfast program is still running and we currently have some (cereal) bitesize shredded 

wheat looking for a new home…  if you would like some to go home with your child, then 

please let us know 

Can everyone please remember NOT to share tapestry videos or pictures which have other 
pupils or staff in on socially media, thank you  

  Our newly completed sensory play garden is now up and running 

Please note that our policies can be found on our school website.                                                            

Our privacy policy has been updated. 

 

Some of you may or may not have seen on the Shorefields facebook 

page some of our staff doing signs of the day, if you haven't seen this 

then please pop along to the page and have a look, some of them are 

brilliant.. Todays sign of the day is thunder 

SPLASH EVENTS 

Louise has been keeping herself busy and running lots of online raffles via the Shorefields   

facebook page, thank you Louise for your continued effort and to everyone for supporting 

SPLASH. 


